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25th November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 

 Christmas Carol Concert 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to invite you to a Christmas Carol Concert that we be having on  
Monday 9th December at 1.45pm–2.30pm at Our Lady and St Patrick’s Church, Robin Hood 
Way, Nottingham NG2 1HJ. 
 
Children in Years 3 and 4 will be leading the concert by singing traditional and modern carols 
and hymns that they have learnt in school as part of their choir practice with Mr Treloar.  
 
Children in Years 1 to Year 6 school will be gathering in the Church for this concert. The 
children will return to school for usual dismissal time.  
 
It promises to be a wonderful event where we can celebrate Christmas joy and spirit with the 
whole school community together. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
With best wishes 
 
Miss Ferrara 
 


